
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO: All Fairfield Homeowners 
 
FROM: Fairfield HOA 
 
DATE: January 14, 2009 
 
SUBJECT: Building Captains 
 
 
Happy New Year to all Fairfield Homeowners!  
 
Now that a new year has begun and the summer season will be here before we all 
know it, the Fairfield Council is working to 


